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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
March 2016
Nextdoor Web Site and Mobile Apps 
For those who may be interested, there is a free online website that allows a neighborhood to communicate and keep up with events in their immediate area.  It is called “Next Door” and is found at  https://nextdoor.com/  Participants are verified by Next Door as a proven resident of the neighborhood.  

On Nextdoor, members can:

- Share local recommendations (plumbers, auto mechanics, babysitters, etc.)

- Sell or give away household items.

- Publicize local events.

- Exchange information about crime and safety issues.

- Find neighbors in the directory.

- View a neighborhood map.

Along with the service there are some conditions and rules of which you should be aware for a full understanding of how the website works - these are provided under the section “About Us” at https://nextdoor.com/about_us/ In addition, be sure you understand the Privacy considerations under  https://nextdoor.com/privacy_policy/ .  Next Door also has mobile apps for both Android (PlayStore) and Apple (iTunes).  Be sure to read the specific permissions that the you grant the app if you decide to install it on your phone or tablet.  
Annual Spring Yard Sale – April 30, 2016-8:00 am-3:00 pm

Alternate Rain Date – May 7, 2016
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 Start now gathering items you want to sell in April.  This is a great way to make extra cash.  The civic association will place an ad in the Florida Times Union and will post the date on Craig’s List.  Posters will be on display out on Beach Blvd.    You may want to consider joining with your neighbors to have a multi-family yard sale.  The greater number of items on display – the more interest it generates.   Feel free to design and display brightly colored signs to draw attention to your yard for the day.  
Volunteer for Mangrove Ave. Newsletter
Thank you to the volunteer that responded to the request to help with distribution of the monthly newsletter-Beachwood Breeze. 
Volunteerism is the key to a successful civic association and sharing important information with residents.

New Ways To Communicate with JSO
At the ShAdCo {Sheriff’s Advisory Council}  meeting on Feb. 18, 2016, a brief presentation was given explaining several methods of communicating with the JSO. ***
1)  If you want to send an email to the Zone 2 Substation at Regency Mall, use: JSOzone2@jaxsheriff.org . 

2) You can visit the substation for most non-emergency police services Monday-Friday from 7:00 am-5:00 pm.

3) Mail your information to: Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office Zone 2 Police Substation, 9501 Arlington Expressway #445, Jacksonville, FL  32225.

4) Contact the Zone 2 Substation by telephone 904/726-5100 or FAX 904/726-5103.
5) *** www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood.  There is a new link to the JSO Comment/Complaint Form discussed in the last newsletter under the Pages & Links Tab.  Also, find a link to the JSO Communication Methods given out at the ShAdCo meeting.  
6) First Coast Crime Stoppers 1/866-845-TIPS (8477)

7) Social Media Channels:

Facebook.com/JacksonvilleSheriffsOffice
Twitter.com/JSOPIO

YouTube.com/JAXSHERIFF

Instagram.com/JAXSHERIFF

Mobile Apps:  JAXSHERIFF (FL)
WINGS ‘N’ WHEELS  - April 23, 2016
855 St. Johns Bluff Road North

Static Aircraft displays, Car Show, Plane Rides, Kids Zone, Live entertainment, Food & More

For more information visit www.wingsnwheels2016.com or call 904/641-7666.  No pets – No Coolers
Call 630-2489 to remove debris/furniture and stuff from property.


Our Next Meeting
Will be held on Tuesday, March 15th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community
Center, 11758 Marina Drive.  Please join us. Newcomers are always welcome! 
